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March Meeting -- March 14th

Welcome Back!!! We will
have our first Lincoln
Quilters Guild meeting for
the year on March 14th @ 7
p.m. at the College View
Church. PLEASE NOTE:
The meeting will be held in
the Fellowship Hall, NOT
the usual location of
Heartland Hall. The church
will have signs to guide you
to the room, regardless of
which door you enter. The :
room is on the lower level, and the best entrance is Door 3 on the South side of
the building. Door 2 is the usual door on the south that members enter. Door 3
is to the left (west) of that.

Looking forward to our speaker Robbi Eklow, who will be sharing her amazing
quilts and explaining specifics on how she creates them from start to finish. Go
to the programs page at www.Lincoln QuiltersGuild.org for more information.

At the meeting, we will also have two raffle quilts available for you: Millie
Fauquet’s beautiful applique “Best in Show”. This quilt will be available for
tickets sales @ $2 for each meeting through June, when the winner will be
drawn. A beautiful tangerine quilt will be offered for raffle by the Modern Quilt
Guild —$2 raffle ticket — and be awarded later in March. The quilts will be
available to see and a table for you to purchase raffle tickets at the meeting.

National Quilting Day - March 19th

Saturday, March 19th will be a busy and fun day at the International Quilt
Museum at 33rd and Holdrege Streets. This is a free event for all ages
including free museum admission, demonstrations, lectures, displays, and
access to the current exhibitions. There are even projects for you to make and
take home. Lectures are 10 a.m. through 2:30 p.m. Free parking. Ala carte
lunch available.

Sheila Green is asking for volunteers to help during the day in roles such as
greeters, helping with community activities, and others. Please check with
Sheila at the March meeting, or contact her at: sheilagreen@windstream.net if
you would like to volunteer. It will definitely be a fun and active day!
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ISLES Sale - March 27th

An annual tradition for the Guild is the Isles Sale in Havelock (6232 Havelock
Avenue, Lincoln). We will be holding this sale on Sunday, March 27th from 10
— 3 p.m. Fabric will be sold at the Isles Sales for $3 / pound. Other vendors /
booths will also be present. Admission will be can/s of food for the food bank.

All of this means Spring Cleaning for you! Take a trip to your sewing room to
find the fabric that you have been wanting to pass on. Ask your friends as well
as we all need to clean our sewing rooms periodically. The Guild will be
collecting your donated fabric at the meeting on March 14th. Drop your bags of
fabric only inside Door #3 as you enter. Be sure to maintain a clear walkway. If
you need to drop your fabric AFTER March 14th and before the sale, an
address will be provided for drop off as we get closer to the date.

Volunteers are needed to help, especially with unloading and set-up @ 9 a.m.,
and then loading up what is left afterwards @ 3 p.m. We will have a sign-up list
at the March meeting, along with informational bookmarks to share with your
friends.

This is a fun event where we meet lots of quilters and others who are out
shopping.

LQG Board

The Lincoln Quilters Guild Board met on February 7 to transition, onboard,
and basically get to know each other. We are excited about the programs and
other events during 2022 and appreciate the many actions that committees are
already taking for the 2022 year. Many decisions still need to be made, but we
are hopeful to have some announcements of those events at the March & April
meeting.

Welcome Aboard: Deb Peck, Secretary; Kathy Junker, Treasurer-Elect;
Sandra Wade & Maggie Copple, Programs-Elect.

Welcome Back: Nancy Anderson, President-Elect; Lisa Burham, Advisor;
Christina Chapman, Treasurer; Lynn Willey & Patrice Steiner, VP Programs.
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